
EAST PENN J.V. LEAGUE CHAMPIONS!
The Quakertown J.V. team achieved 

their second goal of the season with a 

league championship on Sunday! 

Christian Dottery, Kyle Miller, 

Conner Patrick and Dennis 

Pierce were all crowned 

2012-2013 J.V. League 

Champions.

Our Exhibition wrestlers 

had a very strong showing at the 

EPYWL tournament.  Quakertown had 

champions in 8 of the 17 weight classes.  

Congratulations to the following league 

champs; Kasie Angstadt-Okpe, Paul 

Owens, Alex Hilton, Jeremy Lachman, 

Andrew Mallo, Lex Williams, Seth Jones 

and Brandon Pierce.  

Congratulations to all of the 

wrestlers that competed in the 

league tournaments.  We are 

very proud of how you 

continue to progress and 

represent Quakertown 

Wrestling.

THANK YOU!

To all those that supported our 

‘Night at the Races’ fundraiser.  It was 

a great night and all the funds raised 

will go directly to support QYC 

wrestlers.

PENNRIDGE TOURNAMENT:

Sunday, 2/24/2013

At QYC it is our mission to 

support the development of 

our wrestlers the best we 

can.  We will be paying for a 

third tournament in Pennridge 

on 2/24.  Please fill out the 

registration form and hand it 

to a coach no later then 

Thursday, 2/14 at practice. 

Please include, weight DOB 

and division. 

EPYWL

JV - 1st 

Place

QYC NEWS
February 12, 2013                                                

There are no 

losses in 

wrestling...

just wins 

and lessons.

DATES TO REMEMBER:

2/15- Varsity Weigh In

2/16- Open

2/17- Varsity Tournament

2/18- No Practice

2/19- Group 3 Practice

2/20- Groups 1-2 Practice          

2/21- Division Championship @         

!!!!!!East Side - 6 PM

2/22- No Practice

2/23- Open

2/24- Pennridge Tournament

UPCOMING MATCH:

Varsity Tournament

Weigh ins 2/15/13 

Indian Crest School - 

6:30 - 8:30 PM 

Tournament- 2/17/13

Quakertown High School

Start Time - 8 AM

COACHES:

GROUP 1:

Shawn Williams

267.374.1791

GROUP 2 & 3:

Scott Frinzi

267.374.6425

If you have any questions or 

concerns please address them 

with the appropriate coach.


